

BCHPCA Communiqué

December 9, 2014

Key Messages following November 2014 Board Meetings

The BC Hospice Palliative Care Association (BCHPCA) Board of Directors held its quarterly meeting on November 22-23, 2014. The following key messages are provided for circulation throughout the Membership:

- The **BCHPCA Bylaw Review** has reached a milestone! With the help and advice from Michael Blatchford of Bull Houser and Tupper LLP, we now have a Board-approved draft version of the new replacement bylaws. This draft is the result of numerous consultations between senior volunteers and staff. We will be sending out the draft for your consideration shortly. It is planned to have the new bylaws ready for the Membership approval process at the Annual General Meeting in May.
- All BCHPCA 2014 Memberships expire as of December 31st. You will soon be receiving your Membership renewal notice which includes a list of the current Membership benefits and a link to the online registration page.
- BCHPCA is hard at work preparing for **Conference 2015** remember to save the date!
 - o Date: May 22-23, 2015
 - Theme: Communities of Care in a Changing World
 - o Location: Radisson Vancouver Airport Hotel, Richmond, BC

For more information please contact your Regional Director or M.Y.Lorraine Gerard, Executive Director, BCHPCA (604) 267 3013 - 1(877) 410 6297 ed@bchpca.org